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Collin Roehner

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 10:41 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 160049-EI
Attachments: FW VERO UTILITIES AND PSC; Consumer Inquiry

See attached correspondence and reply to add to the correspondence side of Docket 160049-EI. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07358-16
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Collin Roehner

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 7:56 AM
To: 'GLAVBILL@aol.com'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry

William Glavin  
GLAVBILL@aol.com 
 
Dear Mr. Glavin: 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your email regarding Indian River Shores to the Florida Public Service 
Commission (PSC). The PSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the state, and 
investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to the PSC. 
The PSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida Relay Service, 
and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. 
 
You expressed a concern about the Town of Indian River Shores' petition for modification of territorial order based on 
changed legal circumstances emanating from Article VIII, Section 2(c) of the Florida Constitution.  We will add your 
comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 160049-EI.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Ellen Plendl at  1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
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Collin Roehner

From: Governor Scott's Office of Citizen Services <EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 4:48 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Cc: Sunburst
Subject: FW: VERO UTILITIES AND PSC

 
 
From: GLAVBILL@aol.com [mailto:GLAVBILL@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 3:51 PM 
To: Governor Rick Scott <GovernorRick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com> 
Cc: clerk@psc.state.fl.us; bmbfoot@aol.com 
Subject: VERO UTILITIES AND PSC 
 
 Please read this and make sure the PSC makes the right decision. 
  
   
I have resided in Indian River Shores for 33 years and have put up with the HIGH RATES I pay for 
power from Vero Utilities while my friends up the street pay 30 percent less. 
 
The offer by our council and FPL of $30 million for the rights to get out of the grip of Vero was 
approved by all of the members of the Vero Beach Utilities Commission at  their meeting prior to the 
Vero Council  meeting and for the Council to ignore them is unacceptable. 
  
It is now up to you to make the right decision and stop the illegal  requirement we have to stay with 
Vero Electric when our contract runs out this November.  
 
Our only escape is for you to vote in our favor.  Please DO WHAT IS RIGHT . 
  
William Glavin  
John Island 




